
Principal, Spirit of the North Community School – Cory Boudreau 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Cory Boudreau as 

Principal at Spirit of the North Community School.  Cory joined the Fort 

Vermilion School Division in 2019 as Principal in Rainbow Lake School.  

Cory is currently working towards completing his Masters of Education. 

“I am excited and honored to be joining Spirit of the North 

Community School. I look forward to working with staff, students, 

and parents to continue providing the best possible education for 

our students.” 

 


